
Trumper Park Path Upgrade, Paddington

COMMENCEMENT OF WORKS
Woollahra Council has secured funding through the Metropolitan Greenspace Program (2020/2021) and the Crown 
Reserves Improvement Fund (2020/2021) to undertake path upgrade works within Trumper Park. These works are joint 
funded by Council and will enhance overall accessibility to and through upper Trumper Park from Quarry Street to Bowes 
Avenue.

WHAT ARE WE DOING
•		 Footpath upgrade to replace 300 metres of deteriorating path with 2 metre wide concrete path;
•		 Upgrade of stairs to meet regulations and construction of by-pass bays and ramps;
•		 Associated works including sandstone walls, seating and ongoing bush regeneration.

WHEN
•		 From Monday 5th December 2022 - Friday 23rd December 2022; and
•	  Recommencing from Monday 23rd January 2023 - 24th March 2023 (weather permitting).
•		 7am - 5pm Monday to Friday and 7am - 1pm Saturday.

WHAT TO BE AWARE OF
•		 Footpath access will be closed temporarily during works. Alternate access can be made via Jersey Road,    				 

	 Thorne St and Cameron St;
•		 Works will be staged and at times some parking will be temporarily unavailable;
•		 These works are expected to create low levels of noise;
•		 Traffic controllers will be present to assist with pedestrian and vehicle movements around the worksite.  	 	 	 	 	

	 Please drive carefully and follow any road signs.

If you have any questions regarding live works, please contact:
Unicorn Landscaping & Stone Masonry’s Site Manager, Albert Tannous on 0416 225 325

For more information, please contact:
Council’s Project Manager, Scott Champion on 0423 116 125
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